
SON WRITES TO PARENTS 
OF ARRIVAL IN AFRICA 

Word of the safe arrival "some-
where ih Africa" and of his promo-
tion to the-rank of staff sergeant has 
been received from Francis Benesch 
by his parents, Mr. and MraTTiank 
Benesch, 802 Elm Street. Another 
son of Mr. and Mrs. Benesch, Ray-
mond, has been transferred recently 
to Camp Maxey, Texas. 

Tuesday evening the Beneschs 
welcomed their son-in-law and 
daughter, Tech.Sgt. and Mrs. Dan-1 

iel Mengel who arrived to spend 
New Year Day with the former. Sgt. 
and Mrs. Mengel have been residing 
in Columbus, Ga. ? ^ 


